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Evaluation of Beer Tap Group

This group made in all respects a well-rounded presentation of their topic.  The introduction could have been more clear and supportive but I think it accomplished its task.  The topics were divided well between individual members, which made the presentation flow well.  Most of the speakers presented them selves in a professional matter, which enhanced the overall impression of their topic.  All speakers seemed to be comfortable presenting, which radiated knowledge of their individual parts and group preparation.  The schematics used were well thought and were an excellent aid to relaying their information to us.  I specifically liked their prototype schematic, which looked very well designed.  Their statistical comparison data charts on their proposed product and current products were coherent and propelled their presentation to the speakers.  The speaker’s eye contact and mannerisms were immaculate in my opinion no need for improvement.  After the final speakers concluding sentence she invited questions politely and the raised questions were answered promptly with no room for speculation.  In conclusion the only flaw of the presentations was the introduction, which was a little unclear.
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